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Comments: Please reconsider your decision to log old-growth areas in Pisgah and Nantahala forest, particularly

in environmentally sensitive areas that provide financial and recreationally beneficial service to the public.

Sacrificing old-growth forests is short-sighted, and serves only monied timber and corporate interests.

 

Thank you for your consideration -


